
 

Thanks Alan - forwarding your note to the chair of our curriculum committee. 
---------------------------------- 
Kevin Lanning  
Professor, Wilkes Honors College 
Florida Atlantic University 
 
 
 
On Thu, Jan 28, 2021 at 2:10 PM Alan Kersten <akersten@fau.edu> wrote: 
Hi Robin and Kevin,  
The members of the undergraduate committee have voted unanimously in support of the new course 
proposal from the Honors College for the Honors Advanced Seminar in Psychology. It was noted that the 
proposed course resembles our Honors Critical Questions in Psychology course. HC students have not 
been invited to attend this Psychology course, however, and College of Science students cannot register 
for HC courses without special permission, so overlap in these course offerings is not a concern. I hope 
you will enjoy teaching this new course. -Alan 
 
 
--  
Alan Kersten 
Associate Professor 
Department of Psychology 
Florida Atlantic University 
Boca Raton, FL 33431-0991 
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